





18 May 2020



Dear Parents


To date we have not required any return of work done by Grade 1 to 9 learners. One of the reasons for this was to ensure that the MS Teams platform was accessible to as many learners as possible, and to iron out any difficulties of access. 

This has now been done and teachers will now ask children to submit the work they have done so that work can be controlled and the children can receive feedback on their performance. Work can be submitted on MS Teams as a photo or as a scanned document. 

Please help your child to keep his/her work in a folder/file so that this can be submitted once they return to classes at DSS. 

Some children have alternate methods of receiving their work and we will be contacting you with details of how to submit work.

Foundation Phase and Intermediate Phase learners who are residents on the mission will continue with the submission of work as arranged by the school. 



Yours faithfully


D Newlands
Principal



